
 
 
Hello, 
I have read the report, and have again concluded the river should be free flowing 
without a dam or in water parts for later deterioration and pollution. Your lists of SAR 
should be enough by themselves to stop any serious controversy over re-instating the 
dam.  
I ride a bike on the Adelaide street bike path from Huron to Highbury and the river is 
clean and fresh smelling and is alive with both water fowl, fish and fowl dependent on 
water for food e.g. Osprey. These birds are a tremendous sight to see in action. 
Thank-you, 
Paul Tack 
 


